
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brian [mailto:brylo@rogers.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 3:31 AM 

To: operation2@goldcarpet.co.il 
Subject: Re: transfer tomorrow 
 

Stella, 

 

We are back in Toronto and i wanted to thank you very much for your co-ordination. 

All matters handled by you were dealt with efficiently and there were no problems. 

Thank you again and look forward to using your services again. 
 

Regards, 
 

Brian 

 

 


